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22nd June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you will be aware, we have now been open for a full 3 weeks and already 

have growing numbers in school. We have nearly reached a safe capacity in 

school so appreciate your understanding at this difficult time. 

 

This week, we will be sending out several letters linked to the following 

aspects: 

 

- New teacher letter:  To ensure we start to think about the new school 

year (2020-21) for your child. 

- Holiday club letter: A letter providing information about summer 

holiday clubs. 

- Full survey from Edurio: A survey link will be sent to pupils, parents 

and staff to fully review the impact of the Covid period – please ensure 

you fill this in. This is separate to the survey sent a few weeks ago. 

 

We will continue to make contact with those children that are not in school 

currently and would love to chat with them as some teachers have done 

already. We really do miss them all! 

 

Please remember to keep accessing the learning from home. We will keep 

adding work to class pages on the website; sending home paper packs and 

also using Teams to teach live lessons. 

 

We hope you have a super week! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

      Mr Simon Russell 

      Headteacher 


